
CF-23-63 

From: Executive Director < execdir@sunriseseniors.com > 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 12:36 PM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Fencing back of Building 

Good afternoon, 

My name is Natalie Robertson, and I am the Executive Director of Sunrise Seniors Place 
here in Oshawa at 75 John Street West.  

We are a non-profit housing for seniors, and recently we have updated the gardens out 
back and our decks (freshly painted and added nice flower garden).  Our goal is to make 
sure the seniors are happy and enjoy living here.  

Unfortunately, one downfall for the seniors is thst our back yard backs directly onto the 
gazebo which belongs to City of Oshawa.  There is alot of loitering we presume by drug 
users and homeless.  

The city has increased the security – which has helped to some degree.  However, we 
would like a nice place that the seniors can feel very comfortable walking their dogs out 
back and be able to use the deck and not feel frightened 

As a non-profit building we are requesting funding to put a gate and fence up around the 
back of the building, so they feel more comfortable. 

Any attention to this request would be greatly appreciated. 

Natalie Robertson 
Sunrise Seniors Place  
75 John Street West 
Oshawa, Ontario 
L1H-1W9 905 432 2018 
Office hours  8am – 4pm 
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